## Board of Directors: Director



Kenneth L Miller, PT, DPT

Serving the membership on the APTA Geriatrics Board of Directors and overseeing practice has been a great honor for me these past 2 years. I wish to continue my service as a servant leader to achieve the outcomes of becoming a

trusted resource to our patients, profession, and society. My most dear passion is to actively listen to members and be a voice advocating wherever possible for the value of geriatric physical therapy to our patients and society at large. I would love to see coverage and access for an annual well visit that demonstrates true value in terms of health promotion, disease prevention, and disease management that focuses on patient-centered, holistic care with optimal outcomes. As director of practice, I would like to see our Academy create knowledge translation resources to help drive the initiation and sustainability of best practices. I would like to see expansion of Academy programming to help more PTs realize their dreams of becoming geriatric clinical specialists. Lastly, with your vote, I will work tirelessly to represent you, ensure the members of our society have access to physical therapy services, and for these services to be respected and valued by all stakeholders.